
Dear Ms. Shea: 

 

On or about February 28, 2019, Eric Nilsen received your emailed request for records pursuant to the 

Colorado Open Records Act  (CORA). Specifically, you requested the following: 

 

(1) Grand Junction High School Baseline IPM Assessment Report 

 

Mr. Nilsen has forwarded the request to me and requested that I provide a response. The document, 

which was provided in hard copy format previous to the CORA request, is attached in electronic form. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emily Shockley 

Public Information Officer 

Mesa County Valley School District 51 


